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McBride Boulevard lane closure and nighttime work  
February 23, 2023 

On Thursday, February 23 and Friday, February 24, Fraser Crossing Partners (FCP) will require a single southbound lane 
closure on McBride Boulevard between Royal Avenue and Columbia Street to complete underground utility and road 
widening work. One southbound lane will be maintained at all times.  

To complete this work, hydrovaccing, sawcutting, jackhammering, and excavation activities will be required. FCP will 
complete as much noisy work during daytime hours as possible; however, some noisy work will be required until 10 p.m.  

While this work is underway, the sidewalk on the west side of McBride Boulevard between Royal Avenue and Columbia 
Street will be closed. Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured to the east side of McBride Boulevard. Traffic control 
personnel will be on site to assist as required and all traffic pattern changes will be well-signed.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Thursday, February 23 and Friday, February 24  

Saturday may be required to complete this 
work.  

Hours of Work 

• Thursday from 7 p.m. – 5 a.m.  

• Friday from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. and 7 p.m. 

– 5 a.m. 

• Saturday from 8 a.m. – 6 p.m.                 

(if required) 

Noisy work will take place during daytime hours 
and may be required until 10 p.m. Other non-
noisy work may occur 24 hours a day.  

 

Traffic  
Traffic control personnel will be on site to 
direct traffic as required. All traffic pattern 
changes will be well signed. 

The lane closure will be in place: 

Thursday from 7 p.m. – 5 a.m.  

Friday from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. and 7 p.m. –           
5 a.m. 

Saturday between 8 a.m. – 6 p.m. (if required) 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from 
hydrovaccing and saw cutting activities, as well 
as heavy equipment including an excavator and 
jackhammer. The sidewalk on the west side of 
McBride Boulevard will be closed and 
pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured to the 
east side of McBride Boulevard while this work 
is underway.  

We thank you for your patience as this work is completed. If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca 
or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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